
  

 

                   Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
d/b/a Olympic Disposal 

970 Carlsborg Rd. 
Sequim, WA 98382 

 
 
September 15h, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Kathy Hunter 
Acting Director and Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: LSN (Less Than Statutory Notice) Request of Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. dba Olympic Disposal, G-9 

for Exemption under WAC 480-07-110  
 
Dear Ms. Hunter: 
 
Enclosed please find a brief LSN request to allow the general rate case filing of Olympic Disposal filed concurrently 
today pursuant to Order 02 to be considered and reviewed without the customer notice letter specified by WAC 480-
70-271.   
 
This request is prompted as a result of the notice regarding the Office of Attorney General’s interpretation of the 45 
day filing requirement for general rate cases for solid waste collection companies and seeks to better align the 
accuracy and specificity of the customer notice letter which cannot be transmitted for commercial printing and 
disseminated until final reconciliation of rate spread and additional calculations are performed.  
 
We anticipate those final reconciliations to be resolved within the next ten days and intend to fully meet the 30-day 
customer notice requirement of WAC 480-70-271 if this LSN request is granted.  Should you have any further 
questions regarding the LSN and request for exemption from rule, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned  
or David Wiley. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 
(360) 448-6954, or at brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Brian Vandenburg 
Pricing Analyst  


